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Nashville-based restaurateur Austin Ray announced Wednesday his company has
purchased the former Lavender Motors site at 4408 Charlotte Ave., on which he
plans to operate a neighborhood bar.

Terms of the deal were not disclosed.

Ray is best known for his involvement with the long-closed and very edgy nightclub
BarTwenty3 in The Gulch and his popular Berry Hill bar The Melrose. For this
latest project, construction has begun on the renovation and expansion of the
Tudor-style brick building that was originally a 1920s service station and more
recently a used car lot.

In March 2011, 4408 Charlotte Pike Partners bought the property [2] for $400,000,
with George Spiva as the lone listed general partner. Spiva has fronted a number
of hip retail and restaurant projects, including The Melrose.

“I'm excited to bring my newest project to West Nashville and I’'m confident the neighborhoods nearby, including Sylvan
Park and Historic West Town, will welcome new business to the area and the revitalization of a vacant building,” Ray
said in a release, adding he is still finalizing plans for the project.

The stretch of Charlotte Avenue from 44th Avenue on the east to White Bridge Road on the west has garnered media
headlines the past few years as it continues to be redeveloped. Mainstays include Bobbie’s Dairy Dip, Rhino Books, Las
Palmas, Southern Thrift and the Darkhorse Theater. Among the relative newcomers are Miel Restaurant, the West
Nashville Metro Police Precinct, The Great Escape, Stone House BBQ, Harmony Yoga and Boa Clothing.
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